
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 1, 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Financial Aid Applicants, 

 

 Please be advised we have a limited amount of financial aid and we need to be fair to all 

applicants. All applicants who wish to obtain financial aid must first apply for Child Care Connection. 

They can be reached at 609-989-7770. You will have to provide documentation that you were approved 

or not approved. Financial aid applications must be in to our office by the Monday May 17,2024 

deadline. Applications will be reviewed based on your tax forms or W-2’s from the previous year, 

household income & budget, number of people living in your home, number of children attending the 

camps and the number of weeks attending camp. Financial criteria will be based on the HUD 

Guidelines. 

 

All applicants will receive an answer in 7-10 days. Applicants must pay CCC co-pay and/or the 

camp fee whether you receive financial aid or not. If payment is not made prior to your child attending 

camp, your child will not be able to participate until payment is made in full.  

 

  

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

Ted Forst,  

Director of Community Affairs 

 


